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Malave, Erin

From: Ted Shader [fbisystems@cfl.rr.com)
Sent:  Friday, February 26, 2010 10:17 AM
To: Malave, Erin

Subject: RE: updated FEIN Number

Erin,

| have another FID number that needs to be updated for my company Shader and Associates, LLC 8504 -
Carswell Avenue, Holly Hill, Florida 32117 . The document number is:{090000101085 and the FID number is:

27-1216359.
%g')
Thank you. @b\ﬁ

Ted Shader \/

From: Malave, Erin [mailto:EMMalave@dos.state.fl.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 3:17 PM

To: Ted Shader

Subject: RE: updated FEIN Number

Hi Mr. Shader,
) will update the file right now.

Have a great week.
Thanks

Erin

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff, The Flarida Department of State
values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Brownlng, Florida Secretary of State, Is committed to continuously assessing and
improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey."
Thank you in advance for your participation. DOS_Customer Satisfaction Survey.

From: Ted Shader [mailto:fbisystems@cft.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 3:13 PM
To: Malave, Erin

Subject: RE: updated FEIN Number

Erin,
| apologize, the FEIN number is: 80-0504108, how iong does this take to get onte our profile?
Thank you.

Ted Shader

From: Malave, Erin [mailto:EMMalave@dos.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 10:19 AM
To: Ted Shader
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Subject: RE: updated FEIN Number

To Whom It May Concern:
You didn’t include the number. Please forward it tc me and | will add it to your file.
Thank you,

Erin Malave
Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you recelved fram our staff. The Florida Department of State
values your feedback as a customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and
Improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Simply click on the link to the "DQS Customer Satlsfactlon Survey."
Thank you in advance for your participation. POS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Ted Shader [mailto:fbisystems@cfi.rr.com]
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2010 1:37 PM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: updated FEIN Number

To whom it may concern:

This is to advise you that we have received our FEIN number and would like this put onto our profile for our
business.

The Business Name is:

FBI Systems, Inc.

850-A Carswell Avenue

Holly Hill, Florida 32117

Our document number is: P09000092207
Office Phone: 386 253 5151

Or
Cell Phone: 386 307 6581,

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further information.

Dana Frenette
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